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Comments: Hello,

 

I believe this policy is unreasonable. After so many years of climbing developing and getting safer across the

country, I believe it is a step backwards to prohibit fixed anchors. These anchors have worked so well and

removing them would only decrease safety and exploration. It is also a shot in the back for those whose lives

revolve around climbing as athletes and as a lifetime sport. 

Please do not enact this policy.

 

Thomas


